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NFMA White Paper on Best Practices in Cybersecurity Risk
Disclosure for State & Local Governments in Municipal
Offerings.
On November 30, 2020, the NFMA released the final version of its paper on cybersecurity risk
disclosure.

White paper, dated November, 2020●

Press release, dated November 30, 2020●

 

Copyright © 2024 Bond Case Briefs | bondcasebriefs.com

https://bondcasebriefs.com
https://bondcasebriefs.com/2020/12/08/regulatory/nfma-white-paper-on-best-practices-in-cybersecurity-risk-disclosure-for-state-local-governments-in-municipal-offerings/
https://bondcasebriefs.com/2020/12/08/regulatory/nfma-white-paper-on-best-practices-in-cybersecurity-risk-disclosure-for-state-local-governments-in-municipal-offerings/
https://bondcasebriefs.com/2020/12/08/regulatory/nfma-white-paper-on-best-practices-in-cybersecurity-risk-disclosure-for-state-local-governments-in-municipal-offerings/
https://nfma.memberclicks.net/assets/documents/position.stmt/wp_cybersecurityfinal_nov2020.pdf
https://nfma.memberclicks.net/assets/documents/position.stmt/PR_cybersecurityWPnov2020Final.pdf

